
                                  

 
Notice of Cancellation:  ITB ‘21/04/B 

CIP #667 – New Southside Transit Center 
 

 
 
Date: September 11, 2020 
 
To:   Fran Dunaway 
 Chief Procurement Officer 
 City of Santa Fe 
 
From:  Anson Rane 
 Project Administrator 
 Public Works, Facilities Division 
 
Re: ITB ‘21/04/B – New Southside Transit Center 
 
 
Summary: 
 
Due to incomplete information in the bid documents regarding the listing threshold amount for the 
required Subcontractor Listing Form, recently issued ITB ‘21/04/B shall be cancelled.  The project will be 
re-bid at a later date with clarifying information with regard to the listing threshold amount.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc:  Michael Rodriquez, Division Director, Facilities 
xc:  Project File 
 


